
Empire City MC 

10 W 15th St Suite 609 

New York, NY  10011-6821 

United States of America 

 

30 January 2021 

 

Debra McCall 

c/o Rising Ground Inc 

1529-35 Williamsbridge Road 

Bronx, NY  10461 

United States of America 

 

Dear Debra, 

 

Enclosed please find a cheque for $500 from the Members of Empire City MC.  We wanted to ensure that 

your department received this donation to benefit your programmes in 2021. We were happy that we were 

able to help generate some gift cards for our annual holiday party but felt that because of the significant 

reduction in participation due to COVID-19, we didn’t raise as much as we typically do. 

 

We hope that this cash will help fund something for your department that will make things more tolerable in 

the meantime. 

 

As always, we are at your service if you need anything – just ask! 

 

Be well and stay safe.  We hope to see you at our 2021 Holiday Party! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Chaz Antonelli and the Members of 

Empire City MC 

 

 

 

 


